
 

  
 
 
 

Beaumont Elementary Sidewalk Improvements
 

 
 
Project Description:  The City of 
Knoxville received a Safe Routes to 
School grant for pedestrian 
improvements at Beaumont Elementary 
School.  The infrastructure 
improvements include new sidewalk and 
new traffic signs and markings to 
improve safety for pedestrians along 
Reed Street and W Scott Avenue.  The 
non-infrastructure improvements include 
Education, Encouragement, 
Enforcement and Evaluation activities.  
All proposed activities are eligible for 
reimbursement by Tennessee 
Department of Transportation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   

  Bid Opening:  October 26, 2011 
Notice to Proceed:  June 25, 2012 
Contract Completion Date:  September 22, 2012 
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Current Contract Price:  $ 103,435 
 
January 2013 Status:  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor:  Shelton General Contractors 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 


